
From: Zhao, William
To: Jalipa, Brent (BOS)
Cc: Gallegos, Jason (MTA)
Subject: RE: File No. 220209 - Management and Operation Agreement Amendment - Retroactive - Friends of the Cable

Car Museum - Cable Car Museum - Term Extension
Date: Monday, May 9, 2022 1:54:05 PM

Good afternoon Brent,
Thanks for the update and BOS meeting scheduled on this item. Jason and/or I will be
attending the Board meeting tomorrow to answer any question or concern BOS and/or public
may have.
 
The appraisal and negotiation of relic cable car parts value (not many experts in that valuation
space) caused the initial delay and then COVID/Pandemic related facility closures occurred
adding further delays to the exercising of the option by Friends of The Cable Car Museum.
 
William Zhao
SFMTA
 

From: Jalipa, Brent (BOS) <brent.jalipa@sfgov.org> 
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 10:58 AM
To: Zhao, William <William.Zhao@sfmta.com>; Gallegos, Jason <Jason.Gallegos@sfmta.com>
Subject: File No. 220209 - Management and Operation Agreement Amendment - Retroactive -
Friends of the Cable Car Museum - Cable Car Museum - Term Extension
 
Good morning,
 
As you are aware, your following item was heard in the Budget & Finance Committee on May 4,
2022, and forwarded to the full Board for May 10, 2022:
 

File No. 220209 - Management and Operation Agreement Amendment - Retroactive - Friends
of the Cable Car Museum - Cable Car Museum - Term Extension

This legislation authorizes “retroactive” approval.  Due to the full Board’s concerns regarding
“retroactive” approvals, please make sure you - or a department representative - will be in
attendance to answer any questions or concerns when the full Board considers this matter.

If you would like to include additional written explanation regarding the “retroactive” approval,
please forward to me and I will disseminate to the Members and include in the legislative file.  
 
Thank you for your continued collaboration on the legislative process.
 
Regards,
Brent Jalipa
Assistant Clerk
Board of Supervisors - Clerk's Office
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(VIRTUAL APPOINTMENTS) To schedule a “virtual” meeting with me (on Microsoft Teams), please
ask and I can answer your questions in real time.
 

Due to the current COVID-19 health emergency and the Shelter in Place Order, the Office of the Clerk of the Board is
working remotely while providing complete access to the legislative process and our services.
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